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"The Spring Musings"



DEAR PARENTS AND WELL-WISHERS,

Greetings!!

“Education is not the learning of facts, but the training of the mind to 

think.” Albert Einstein

In today’s world of globalization, there is always scope to excel for the one 

who acquires 21st century skills. Spring Board understands the importance of 

holistic development of a child and always tries to impart value based 

education to make the kids future ready. All our strategies and methodologies 

are relevant to the socio-economic needs of the times and also pave the way 

to make the kids creative thinkers.

We take this opportunity to thank and appreciate all our parents for the 

support extended  to us in all aspects.

Principal

Best Wishes



REPUBLIC DAY CELEBRATIONS

Spring Board Academy, Miyapur, Hyderabad, celebrated India's 68th Republic 

Day. Students took pride in glorifying and celebrating the spirit of unity. To 

mark the importance of this day, a grand celebration was held in the school, 

and many activities were planned in the school premises. The school echoed 

with patriotic fervour as the children drew scenes of Republic Day  

celebrations, sang patriotic songs, and even wore tri-coloured clothes to mark 

the occasion.





SPORTS DAY CELEBRATIONS

Spring Board celebrated Sports Day on 21st January, 2017 with full of energy 

and enthusiasm.  

Springboardians organised and executed the event in the best way. Energetic 

participation was observed by all our students, staff and parents. Children took 

active part in different games like Relay race, Running race, Frog jump, Sack 

race, Chess and Kabaddi.





PARENT-TEACHER MEETING

Communication between parents and teachers is essential for overall success 

of the students. Keeping this in view; Spring Board has been organizing 

regular Parent–Teacher Meetings in order to overcome the concerns of 

students, time to time.





Thank you
Spring Board Academy - Miyapur


